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22.11.24 

Jingle Jog 

Dear parent/carers, 

We are writing to provide some further information about the Jingle Jog. In regard to parking, it will be allocated in 
the main car park, however the parking will have a specific entrance which will be clearly marked for all schools and 
spectators. Parking in the designated area will be free of charge.  

On arrival, schools will be allocated a waiting area where they will do a group warm up before they set off. King 
Edwin staff and pupils are to meet in this allocated waiting area at around 12:20pm. 

All of King Edwin pupils will set off on the Jingle Jog together. Parents are also welcome to complete the 3km course 
if they wish to. There will be marshalls out on the course to assist with any issues. 

We ask that all pupils return to school after the event. 

Kind regards 

Mr Worrall                         
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